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Amy Greening

From: Tina Gerola <Tina.Gerola@sfmd.az.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 2:35 PM
To: Yvette McKinney; Richard Mooney; Rudy Esquivias; Adrian Alegria
Cc: Jennifer Pena; Donna Scruggs; Dana Martin
Subject: RE: [External] Kapt'n D's Liquor License Application

Good afternoon. The SFMD recommends approval of this liquor license application. Thank you.  
 
 

 

Tina Gerola | Deputy Fire Marshal  
Superstition Fire & Medical District  
Office | (480) 982-4440 ext. 104  
Mobile | (480) 416-9775  
Website | sfmd.az.gov  

 
 
From: Yvette McKinney <mckinney@apachejunctionaz.gov>  
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 4:41 PM 
To: Tina Gerola <Tina.Gerola@sfmd.az.gov>; Richard Mooney <Richard.Mooney@sfmd.az.gov>; Rudy Esquivias 
<resquivias@apachejunctionaz.gov>; Adrian Alegria <aalegria@apachejunctionaz.gov> 
Cc: Jennifer Pena <jpena@apachejunctionaz.gov>; Donna Scruggs <dscruggs@apachejunctionaz.gov>; Dana Martin 
<dmartin@apachejunctionaz.gov> 
Subject: Kapt'n D's Liquor License Application  
 
sophospsmartbannere nd  
Good Afternoon,  
 
The City Clerk’s office has received the attached Series 006 Bar Liquor License application for Kapt’n D’s, located 
at 300 W. Apache Trail, # 118, Apache Junction, AZ. Please note, in addition, the applicant does have an Interim 
Permit, which expires 1/06/2025.  
 
Please conduct your safety, security, ADA compliance and other inspections and submit your department 
recommendations to me by noon on Monday, October 7, 2024, in order for this item to be on the November 5, 
2024, City Council meeting.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Evie McKinney  
mckinney@apachejunctionaz.gov  
Ext 5061  
 


